
26th January 2018 BRADY 

NEWSLETTER AUTUMN TERM 

DATES FOR YOUR 

DIARY 

 Monday 29th January– 
Young Voices at the o2 

 Thursday 8th February 
school discos 

 KS1– 4.00– 5.30 

 KS2– 5.30– 7.00 

 Monday 12th February - 
Friday 16th February is 
Half Term.  

 Monday 16th April INSET 
DAY 

Two weeks in school have flown by with the children really flown by 
since my last news letter. We have had Headteachers and staff from other school’s visiting 
all of whom were very impressed not only with the work the school is doing but also with 
the impeccable behaviour of the children. We have had Year 2 on an exciting trip to Col-
chester Castle and some wonderful work being completed around the school including 
Year 1 searching for Dinosaur remains and Year 5 learning all about Henry 8th and his 6 
wives.  

The Reading challenge is still proving a huge success so well  

done to all! As well as thank you to the parents for all of your 

continued support for the school.  

Mr Nunn  

School uniform  

I am pleased to say that I have had meetings with some local uniform suppliers and have found a company that 
can also provide the embroidered school uniform for Brady Premier School wear. I have done this as I have had 

some parental complaints about the quality of the uniform from Tescos. The uniform can now be purchased 
from both places. Samples of this uniform are being sent to the school next week and will be displayed in the 

front office– we will text you when they have arrived.  

The uniform will go on sale in their store during the February half term more details and a flyer will follow in 
the next week or so.  

School clubs 

Many of the school clubs run by the staff are now full, however 
please do feel free to put yourself down on a waiting list and if some-

one drops out you will get the place.  

These clubs will run till the end of the term in April and we will then 
start again fresh for the Summer term.  

Keeping your child safe online. 

The internet is an amazing resource which enables children and young people to connect, communicate and be creative in a num-

ber of different ways, on a range of devices. However, the internet is always changing, and being able to keep up to date with 

your children’s use of technology can be a challenge. You may sometimes feel that your children have better technical skills 

than you do, however children and young people still need advice and protection when it comes to managing their lives online. 

Issues that your child may encounter on the internet will vary depending on their age and online activities. Nevertheless, one 

potential online risks is related to Conduct as children may be at risk because of their own behaviour, for example, by sharing 

too much information 

Children need to be aware of the impact that their online activity can have on both themselves and other people, and the digi-

tal footprint that they create on the internet. It’s easy to feel anonymous online and it’s important that children are aware of 

who is able to view, and potentially share, the information that they may have posted. When using the internet, it’s important 

to keep personal information safe and not share it with strangers. Discuss with your child the importance of reporting inappro-

priate conversations, messages, images and behaviours and how this can be done. 

For more information contact our Computing Lead Mr Eden, or visit https://www.saferinternet.org.uk 

Crochet club 

Crochet club would like to say a huge thank you to all those 
who donated wool recently.   

We would also like to inform you that as a celebration of 
Valentines Day the crochet club have been making a selec-
tion of gift items all of which we be available to buy on the 
8th and 9th of February and all proceeds will get put back 
into the Crochet club. All items will be under £2.00. Mrs 

INSET DAYS 

Monday 16th April 

 

Thursday 3rd May (Polling 
day) 

https://www.saferinternet.org.uk

